Office of the President

LAREDO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

Board of Trustees

Laredo, Texas

Public Notice

This is to notify the general public that the Laredo Community College Board of Trustees will
conduct the canvassing of the November 8, 2016 election results followed by a public swear-in
ceremony on Wednesday, November 16, 2016, at the Fort Mcintosh Campus in the Samuel A.
Meyer Board Room located at the Elpha Lee West Building room 105 at 12:00 noon.

Following the canvass, the Board Vice President will issue the Certificate of Election and present the
Statement of Elected Officer to the newly elected Board members. An authorized official will

administer the Oath of Office to the newly elected Board members.

Although a quorum may be present, no other action will be taken during the swear-in ceremony.

Next Meeting Date:

Wednesday, November 16, 2016, at 12:30 p.m. in ELW Bldg. room 105.
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Dr. Ricardo J. Solis, President



